Bradley Gasawski

From: Connor Armi <connor.armi.hsy@colvilletribes.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 12:09 PM

To: Bradley Gasawski

Cc: Guy Moura; sepa@dahp.wa.gov

Subject: Re: VA-24-00003 Tinoco & Agrella - Notice of Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open
attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the
contentis safe.

Hello Bradley,

This compliance review is in response to VA-24-00003 Tinoco & Agrella. This application is related to
future ground disturbance for the construction of a single family residence. We have no
concerns regarding the change in variance.

We request an Inadvertent Discovery Plan be in place prior to ground disturbing activities related to this
project.

Sincerely,
Connor Armi | Archaeologist Senior MA, RPA
History/Archaeology Program

connor.armi.hsy@colvilletribes.com

On Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 8:10 AM Bradley Gasawski <bradley.gasawski@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good Morning,

CDS is requesting comment on the following variance application: VA-24-00003 Tinoco & Agrella. Links to the file
materials can be found below. The comment period will end January 30, 2025 at 5pm. CDS will assume your
agency does not wish to provide comment if not received by this date. Please let me know if you have any issues
accessing the materials.



Internal Link: VA-24-00003 Tinoco & Agrella

External Link: VA-24-00003 Tinoco & Agrella

If the links above do not work, please go to the CDS website at:

https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/default.aspx and navigate to “Zoning Variance” and then the project
file number “VA-24-00003 Tinoco & Allegra”.

Best,

Bradley

Bradley Gasawski | Planner |
Kittitas County Community Development Services | 411 N. Ruby St; Suite 2 |Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: 509.962.7539

Email: bradley.gasawski@co.kittitas.wa.us

If this is about a Public Records request, please go to http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx
and fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain confidential and/or privileged
material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review, retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If
you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from all devices.
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